
 

 

The Town of Cochecton Planning Board 

Regular Meeting  
October 25, 2012 

 
 

Present: Sharron Cardone, Joe Manaseri, George Blaso, George Walter & Earl Bertsch. 

 

Also Present:  

 

The meeting was opened with the pledge to the flag at 7:30PM. 

 

A motion to approve the September 2012 minutes was made by Joe and seconded by George W..  All in favor with 2 

absent. 

 

Correspondence:  Sharron reported that she received E-Mails regarding trainings and had Lauren forward the e-mails 

to those capable of receiving them.  

 

Old Business: 
1. None 

 

New Business: 

1.  None 

 

Other Business: 
1.  Sharron reported that TB Member Larry Richardson liked the suggestion of investigating a grant for land to 

be used as town parking. 

2. Sharron reported that the PB recommended a wait and see stance for fracking for now. 

3. Sharron is waiting for a response from CEO Semenetz regarding the bakery in Lake Huntington. 

 

A motion to adjourn was made by George W. and seconded by George B. all in favor with 2 absent @ 8:00PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Lauren H. Bunch  

PB Clerk 


